We are Champions for Christ! -&’

March 7, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

If today you hear his voice, harden not your hearts. Ps. 95:8
As we are entering into the fourth Sunday of Lent, we are focusing on our prayer life with our
students. How can you encourage your students to pray more this Lenten season?

Our Open House last Sunday was a huge success. We registered 26 new Chargers. We are on a
waitlist for Grades K, 1, and 5. We do have a few openings in other grades if you have friends looking
for a new community environment for their children. Thank you to everyone that has spread the
good news about our school, we are grateful!

Fourth Quarter begins Monday, March 11 for our students. Report Cards for Quarter Three will be
sent home on Thursday, March 14 and the Honors Assembly is after 8:30 Mass on Friday, March 15.

Students brought home information about Parents Association Spring flower sale. If you have any
questions, call the office and we will connect you with the correct person.

Central Catholic High School is offering many sports and academic camps this summer. There is an
awesome academic boot camp for students entering grades 7 and 8 that help prepare students for
high school. Click on the following link to sign up for some amazing summer opportunities.

https://www.centralcatholic.org/summercamps

On March 28, our 8th grade class will be doing the Living Stations of Our Lord’s Passion. This
presentation of the Way of the Cross will be on Thursday, March 28 at 1:30 p.m. and on Friday,
March 29 at 7:00 p.m. Please join us in this beautiful rendition of Jesus’ Passion.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

e Thursday, March 14- 3rd Quarter Report Cards go home
Friday, March 15- 3rd Quarter Honors Assembly after Mass
Wednesday, March 27- Spring Picture Day
Thursday, March 28- Living Stations presented by the 8th grade class
Friday, March 29-Monday, April 8- Easter Break
Tuesday, April 9- School resumes

Just a reminder that there is NO SCHOOL tomorrow, Friday, March 8 for Parent-Teacher
Conferences and our clocks “spring” forward this weekend which means more daylight!

Blessings,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal
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